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The states of Louisiana, Mississippi and Alabama have declared states of emergency related to Hurricane Sally.
The federal government has approved those disaster declarations and is providing emergency assistance. Serious
disruptions in services are being experienced in those states. Mitchell ScriptAdvisor has implemented emergency
protocols for those states allowing injured workers to obtain early refills and longer fills to help ensure continued
access to necessary pharmacy care. As Sally moves inland, northern Georgia and the Carolinas are expected to
be significantly impacted. Mitchell will be monitoring the storm and will make similar adjustments in those
impacted areas as necessary.

If you have any questions about how these emergency changes will impact your claimants, please contact your
customer service manager.
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